
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
14th October 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Grafham Residential - Further Update  

 

Since sending the trip cancellation letter last week, Grafham have been in contact with the 

school. They are just as disappointed as us that we have cancelled and have offered to 

discount our trip to help manage the payments for you all. They also understand that the cost 

of living has risen and would not want the children to miss out on an amazing opportunity.  

 

They have offered to reduce the cost of the trip to £180 instead of the previous £230.  

 

If you have not already paid and would like your child to now attend the trip please make the 

£90 deposit by Friday 21st October.  

 

If you are still unable to make the deposit payment, we fully appreciate this and will still make 

the decision to cancel the residential.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Griffiths 

Head of Year Four 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Year Four Residential Trip to Grafham Water 

 

Please return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 21st October 2022. If you are paying online 

please tick the consent box in +Pay.  

 

Child’s name: ……………………………………… Class: …………………………… 

 

I would like my child to have a place on the Year Four residential and enclose a non-

refundable deposit of £90.00  / I have already paid the deposit prior to the trip 

cancellation 

 

As well as paying my deposit, I would like to pay for the trip in instalments and will contact 

the school office.  

 

I have paid the deposit on +Pay via www.parentmail.co.uk 

 

I can/cannot drop my child on Monday 13th March to Grafham Water Centre and pick them 

up Wednesday 15th March. 

 

In the event I cannot drop off and collect, I can arrange for someone else to do this. 

 

Yes     No     N/A 

 

 

I do not wish my child to attend. 

 

http://www.parentmail.co.uk/

